
	

	

Institute	of	Historical	Research	

National	Hellenic	Research	Foundation	

Summer	School	on	Ancient	Greek	and	Roman	Numismatics		

1-10	July	2020,	Athens	

	

Pre-announcement	

The	Institute	of	Historical	Research	of	the	National	Hellenic	Research	Foundation	is	pleased	to	announce	
the	organisation	of	the	fourth	consecutive	Summer	School	on	Ancient	Greek	and	Roman	Numismatics,	
to	take	place	at	its	premises	in	Athens,	from	1st	to	10	of	July	2020.	

The	 Summer	 School	 is	 addressed	 to	 undergraduate,	 postgraduate	 and	 PhD	 students	 in	 History,	
Archaeology	 and	 Art	 History,	 to	 historians	 and	 archaeologists,	 but	 also	 to	 individuals	 with	 a	 special	
interest	in	numismatics.	It	offers	a	series	of	courses	on	numismatics,	history,	methodology	and	various	
special	themes	and	consists	of	lectures,	practical	sessions	and	visits	to	numismatic	collections,	museums	
and	relevant	archaeological	sites	in	Attica.	

The	lecturers	are	researchers	at	the	Institute	of	Historical	Research	of	the	National	Hellenic	Research	
Foundation,	framed	by	other	experts	in	numismatics.	Each	year	a	visiting	scholar	is	invited	to	develop	a	
special	topic.	Our	visiting	scholar	for	2020	will	be	Thomas	Faucher,	Researcher,	IRAMAT-CRP2A	(CNRS	/	
Univ.	Bordeaux	Montaigne).	

The	courses	will	be	taught	in	English	and	will	be	offered	to	a	limited	number	of	applicants	who	will	be	
selected	by	the	Scientific	Committee.		

All	participants	will	receive	a	certificate	of	participation.	

The	detailed	programme	of	the	Summer	School,	participation	fees	and	the	application	procedure	will	be	
announced	in	January	2020	on	the	NHRF	website	
(http://www.eie.gr/nhrf/educational_activities/2020_numismatics/NHRF_Summer_School2020_Numis
matics.html).	Express	your	interest	by	contacting	us	at	the	following	email	address:	numismatics@eie.gr	


